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It is my position that we simply do not have the proper infrastructure to support a 

massive shift from fossile fuels to any type of renewable fuels in the short amount of 

time mandated by former Gov. Brown's executive order.  I am not opposed to 

phasing out fossile fuels per se.  I am, however, opposed to these mandates being 

imposed in such a short order that transition cannot be achieved without severely 

disrupting supply chain requirements. Farmers, the trucking industry as a whole and 

any other industry that relies on diesel fuels and other fossil fuels. This is not a good 

or proper time to stress the system to this extent.  Thank you for your time. 


